
  

Wednesday 8th November 2023 

EYFS and KS1 Nativity Performance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

This year Reception and year 1 and 2 will be performing ‘Christmas with the Aliens’. There will be two 

performances, one evening performance and one morning performance as detailed:  

Wednesday 6th December 2023 – 6.00pm 

Thursday 7th December 2023 – 9.15am 

For the performance on Wednesday evening, please could your child be returned to school at 5:30pm 

ready to start at 6.00pm. A member of staff will collect them from the office area. 

We are really looking forward to sharing our performance with you and the children have already started 

working hard to make sure it is a performance to remember! There will be a limit of 120 people who will be 

able to attend each performance therefore we ask that each family have no more than 2 tickets per 

performance. If there are any spare tickets we will let you know and these will go on a first come, first 

served basis. 

Tickets will be available from the office on Wednesday 22nd November 2023. 

 

Where possible, please leave siblings at home. If they must come, they will need to stay with you at your 

chair.  

 

We are confident that our production will be just the thing to kick-start this festive season! 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

EYFS and KS1 Team 

Executive Head Teacher: Mr Paul Smith  
Bank Road, Pilning, South Gloucestershire,  
BS35 4JG 
Tel: (01454) 631 137 
Email: office@stpetersprimary.co.uk 
Website: www.stpetersprimary.co.uk 
Twitter: @StPetersPilning 
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